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Development Management Committee – 9 December 2020  

 

REPORT OF THE DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT TEAM LEADER  
ON APPEALS 

 
 
The following appeals have been lodged with the Authority and the current position 
of each is as follows:-  
 
 
 
NP/19/0169/FUL Retention of partial timber cladding to existing cottage – Pinch 

Cottage, Newgale 
Type Written Representations 
Current Position The initial paperwork has been sent to the Planning Inspectorate 
 
 
 
 
 
 


